
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

  

 April starts our transition to the summer 

season at Bermuda Greens but we still have plenty of 

activity under way to keep our campus the envy of 

the Greater Imperial Community including: the 

ongoing Comcast fiber install, completion of roof 

power washing, planning the next car port painting 

project, and the soon to be released ARC guidelines 

on Window replacement. 

 In addition our Bocce Group and Social 

Committee while having outstanding seasons are not 

resting on their laurels and are now doing their 

planning for next season. Check their sections in 

other parts of the Bugle. 

 Our Annual meeting on 18 March included 

the election of Mark Chambers and Bob Giese to the 

Bermuda Greens Board and we want to extend our 

congratulations to both of them as they start their two 

year terms. In addition the two Amendments to our 

Governing Documents that were recommended by 

the Board were also approved and filed with Collier 

County. 

 For those remaining in Bermuda Greens over 

the season enjoy the campus, for those traveling be 

safe. 

 

Fred Demma, President  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

No report at this time. 

 Rob Blagg, Treasurer  

 

PROPERTY MANAGER 
  

No report at this time. 

Clement Ross, Property Manager  
 

LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

  

No report at this time. 

Sue Giese, LRPC Chair 

suegiese@gmail.com 

 

BERMUDA GREENS WEBSITE 
 

www.BermudaGreensNaples.com 

 The Bermuda Greens Website is your 

website.  It can be your Go to place for 

information.  You can download forms, find out the 

latest on Board meetings and Community Events, or 

report issues to the Property Manager by going to 

Property Management page and clicking under 

Clément’s picture. 

 Work on the online Directory continues and 

we hope to have it available soon. 

 Send your ideas of what you would like to see 

included on the website by emailing 

BermudaGreensNews@gmail.com  
 

Sue Giese, Jan McCloskey and  

Pete Asimakopoulos, Web team members 
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LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE 

 As season draws to a close another reminder. 

Please remove all annuals you have 

planted.  Remove all pots and ornamental items 

placed in your garden area, courtyard, and steps.  All 

plant material is to be placed in a paper bag, not 

plastic, and placed curbside on Friday to be picked 

up with the trash.  Any pots or ornamental items left 

by seasonal residents will be thrown out, so please 

bring them inside.  This is to prevent them flying 

about and causing damage should we experience a 

severe storm. 

 The three ornamental trees planted on the 

island in front of the A building seem to be making a 

comeback from their initial planting.  We are hopeful 

they will be fully recovered by the fall.  We will 

continue to monitor them. 

 The rains we have had during our normally 

dry season have been most beneficial.  All you have 

to do is look at the level of the lakes here in BG and 

compare them to last year.  Nice to see them so full 

this time of the year. 

 Steve and I wish you all a safe and healthy 

summer.  And for those folks traveling, safe travels, 

we look forward to seeing you all next season. 

 

Happy gardening, 

  

Emi Lydem & Steve Smith,  

Chairs Landscape Committee 

 

BOCCE 

  

 Wow! What a season.  We ended up with 

great competitive play in the playoffs and 

championship. The league finished with String Rays 

in first followed by JEJE, Marvelous Kids and 

Swingers. 

 The banquet was well attended and all had a 

good time, thanks to Joe and Rose for arranging the 

caterer and food.  Looking forward to next season, 

check the web site for details. 

 

Bob Giese, Bocce Steering Committee 

 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

  Our Social Committee is winding down from 

a fabulous season. We have had ten big events that 

averaged 65 to 72 people in attendance WOW, 

haven't seen that kind of attendance in a few years. 

We have received Thank You Notes from some 

wonderful neighbors/friends, very much appreciated.  

It is time consuming but very rewarding. 

 The committee is working on some new 

activities as well as old time favorites for next 

season. 

 When you are back North or remaining here 

in Bermuda Greens, rest up in the summer for a 

world wind Fall Season. 

 

A shot out to the committee:  

       Connie Brauer Miata 

                             Mark Chamber 

                             Enie Guimares 

                             Eileen Holcomba 

                             Patricia Leyhe 

                             Maria Senior 

                             Mary Trad 

                             Barbara Vanasse 

                             Nan Voll 

                             Marie Willwerth 

 

Thank you all, 

 . 

Social Committee Chairs, 

Tommie and Marilyn co- chairs 

 

BINGO 

 Our upcoming Bermuda Greens Bingo nights 

are April 8th and 22nd (the 2nd and 4th Monday 

of each month) from 7-9 PM in the Bermuda 

Greens Clubhouse.   

 Bring some snacks to share.  Hope to see you 

all at Bingo... invite your friends and neighbors, too!
  

Dan Howard, Coordinator and Caller 

 

BERMUDA GREENS MEN’S CLUB 

  

 The Men’s club continues to enjoy a 

rewarding season with a good turnout every Tuesday 

morning at our Bermuda Greens Clubhouse.  We 

have had some interesting and entertaining 

discussions including a look at our criminal justice 

system and our nation’s various conflicts around the 

world since the end of the Vietnam War.   

 New members or visitors are always 

welcomed. Our next meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday April 16th at 9:00 a.m.   Check the bulletin 

boards for more information or call Dave at 413-896-

2255.   


